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From: Petra Bones 
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Subject: I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

To whom it may concern,  
 
I object to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm. 
 
Apart from the loss of exceptionally attractive countryside, I have serious concerns about the impact on the sewage 
system, and the lack of adequate infrastructure for traffic and health services in particular. 
 
As we have seen in the past few years in particular, Swalecliffe sewage works is already unable to cope with existing 
demand resulting in serious illness for some visitors to local beaches. This is totally unacceptable for a town with a 
famous seafood tradition that aspires to be a tourist destination. 
 
This development will significantly increase traffic on local roads, which have already come under increased 
pressure in recent months and made Whitstable a difficult place to get in and out of, especially in the summer 
months. 
 
Local health services are already badly over-stretched with patients frequently unable to get beds in hospitals, 
pressure on pharmacies and our dentists are over subscribed. 
 
It is also so sad to see another development proposed on open landscape, destroying local wildlife habitats at a time 
when we should be protecting them and being very bad for genuine biodiversity. 
 
Thank you for including my objection in the consultation. 
 
Petra Welch 
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To whom it may concern,  
 
I object to Chapter 2 (Canterbury), Policy C12. 
 
I have serious concerns about the loss of ancient woodland and couldn't believe it when I heard this development 
was even being considered! 
 
It is so sad to hear the council considering a development that will destroy local wildlife habitats at a time when we 
should be protecting them and improving biodiversity. 
 
In addition, the area already suffers from poor drainage and regularly floods, due to the extensive clay soil. Covering 
the area in concrete with these houses will obviously only make this worse. 
 
There is a huge lack of adequate infrastructure for traffic and health services in particular. 
 
This development will significantly increase traffic on local roads, which have already come under increased 
pressure in recent months and made the Canterbury area a difficult place to get in and out of. 
 
Local health services are already badly over-stretched with patients frequently unable to get beds in hospitals, 
pressure on pharmacies and our dentists are over subscribed. 
 
Thank you for including my objection in the consultation. 
 
Petra Welch 
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